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Respected Madam,
Please find attached a draft Academic Integrity and Plagiarism Policy prepared in compliance with the UGC regulations on the
matter. According to UGC, all the Higher Education Institutions should mandatorily have an 
Academic Integrity and Plagiarism
Policy and should be displayed on the homepage of the official website of the Institute. 
Yours faithfully,
Shijith
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